From: Jim Stanley [mailto:jjs1791@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2018 9:43 AM

To: Kurt S. Browning <ksbsos@pasco.k12.fl.us>; Christopher G. Williams <cwilliam@pasco.k12.fl.us>
Subject: Formal Request for Workshop

Dear Superintendent Browning and Mr. Williams,

Pursuant to Florida Statute 120.54(2)(c), |, as person substantially affected by the proposed rule that
you recommended to the Pasco School Board at the public hearing on April 10, formally request you
to conduct a workshop on the proposed rule and to have all persons responsible for preparing the
proposed rule available to explain the proposed rule and to respond to questions or comments
regarding the rule.

Since the proposed rule has been substantially modified by you since the workshop that was held
March 12, | believe the District must conduct a workshop on the currently proposed rule and that
you must be present, in addition to district staff for the District to comply with the requirements of
the above cited Statute.

Thank you for your consideration,

James J Stanley

3632 Durrance Street
Trinity, FL 34655
813-210-6177
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